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September 18, 1996 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 

A tardy thanks to you and Lil for your hospitality a few weeks ago. I intended to write earlier, but classes 
started and distracted me. 

I particularly want to thank you for the very helpful advice on the book that Gerry and I are 
contemplating. Your comments to me, and your elaboration in your letter to Gerry, provided a real shot 
in the arm. We discussed it on the phone last week and agreed that what you suggested is a very sensible 
way to proceed, and one that will be achievable. 

I also received from Bill Neichter a disk with Waketh the Watchman on it. I will type up the additions 
that you gave me and circulate the disk to Bill and others. It may be a few weeks before I get to it, but get 
to it I will. 

I also will review and print out the LaFontaine book and send it to you in the near future. Again, sorry for 
the delay. 

It was good to see you both again, and looking well, despite your health problems. 

I trust that you had a nice visit with Bill. 

I'll be in touch soon. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis 

P.S. Nancy thanks you for the wild clematis hich she has planted along our fence. 


